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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR RAHM EMANUEL ON THE SELECTION OF THERESA MINTLE 

AS PRESIDENT OF THE CHICAGOLAND CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

 

“I congratulate Theresa Mintle on her selection as the president of the Chicagoland Chamber of 

Commerce.  I know from her time serving as my chief of staff that she will prove invaluable in 

her new role at the Chamber, helping Chicago and its business community realize our common 

goal of enhancing the future of our great city.” 

 

### 

mailto:press@cityofchicago.org

